## PETITION TO STOP CABINS ON KA IWI

I, the undersigned resident of Hawaii Kai, oppose the 180 vacation cabins proposed for the Ka Iwi Coast. I join with my East Honolulu neighbors to request that the QRM LLC withdraw their plans and proposals, and ask that Mayor Hanneman not provide permits to build such cabins.

NAME	
STREET	
ADDRESS	
CITY AND ZIP	
EMAIL	
TELEPHONE	
SIGNATURE	

## MY MESSAGE TO THE CITY DEPT. OF PLANNING & PERMITTING AND MAYOR HANNEMAN

Feel free to use this space to tell the Mayor and the Department of Planning & Permitting (which is the approving agency for this type of project) your thoughts regarding these cabins. I will personally deliver your comments to City Hall.

Dear Planning Director Eng and/or Mayor Mufi Hanneman:	